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MEETING MINUTES
Board of Military Affiars Meeting

February 3, 2017
Ramkota Inn, Pierre, SD

8:00 AM CDT
The Board of Military Affairs (BOMA) convened at the Ramkota Inn in Pierre, SD at 8:00 AM on February 3, 2017.

Board Members in Attendance:  Al Cornella, Ron Brownotter, Larry Weiss, Dick Trankle.
Military Personnel and Department Staff in Attendance:  MG Tim Reisch, Steve Harding
The Board of Military Affairs members attended the beginning of the Army Guard Leader Symposium

Remarks by:

· The Adjutant General

· Major General Don Dunbar, Adjutant General of Wisconsin
The meeting was called to order by MG Reisch on February 3, 2017.  The minutes from the July 22, 2016 meeting were reviewed and approved as drafted.  
The meeting agenda was reviewed;  there were no additions or deletions.
MG Reisch gave a briefing on the operational status of the SD National Guard (slides included).  Topics covered were the vision/goals of the SD National Guard, awards, budget, armories ages, deployments and future projects.  

Red Shirt Friday buttons were distributed and everyone was encouraged to Remember Everyone Deployed (R.E.D.).
Open discussion included future of the National Guard/Military under the new Presidential Administration.

The next meeting date will be in June during Golden Coyote in Rapid City.
Meeting was adjourned.
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